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Call to order at 6:05 pm. 

 

Ms. Eyrich presented in support of a grand writting proposal to get ADA playground 
equipment as well as other improvments to all of the parks. Proposal documentation 
provided to be review and will be brought up at the next Parks meeting. 

 

Discussion on the Bathroom building at the park. Decision made to close it down and leave 
it closed for now due to ongoing vandalism concerns and repair costs. 

 

Discussion on usage agreement need for all parks property due to no existing agreements 
being in writing.  Discussed what type of things need to be included, charge vs no charge, 
Maintenance, usage restrictions. Alderman Ferrell will make a few different samples and 
will bring them to the next meeting for review/discussion. 

 

Discussion on the Civic center project was centered on the North west side of the building 
currently housing the bathrooms and storage. Discussed configurations for bathrooms, 
single occupancy vs existing group style, types of fixtures and need for ADA 
compliance.  Alderman McElhaney will do a rough mockup to show what this could look 
like for the next meeting. 



 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:14pm 

 


